
Free State Fly Fishers 
Present: 

 

   “Building, Tying 
and Coloring the Double 
Barrel Seducer Poppers” 

   

A Free Hands-on Session Taught by Joe DeMeo, a 
Founding Member of FSFF and Experienced Fly Tyer 

 
SATURDAY April 2, 2022 

10 AM to 12 PM 
 

Location: 
Free State Fly Fishers’ Clubhouse 

Davidsonville Family Recreation Center 
3789 Queen Anne Bridge Rd 

Davidsonville, Maryland 

 
Joe DeMeo will teach club members how to build, tie and color one of more unique popper  
fly patterns—the Double Barrel Seducer Popper.  This club sponsored event, free to FSFF 
members, is part of a continuing series of club sponsored Saturday sessions focused on 
hands-on demonstrations of all aspects of fly fishing. 
 
Once you fish a Double Barrel Seducer popper, you will wonder why you would ever go 
back to ‘single barrel’ popper in the future!   Several of your fellow club members discovered 
just how effective these poppers are in fly fishing for BIG largemouth bass up in the 
Adirondacks.  Those ‘double barrels’ really move the water in front of the popper to get the 
fishes attention, but still look like something living on the water’s surface caused that 
movement.  Joe DeMeo will walk us through all the steps, from prep to painting the poppers. 
 
You definitely need to add this very unique popper to your existing collection by building, 
tying and coloring your own—Joe will teach you how to do so step by step! 
  
Questions?  Please contact Joe DeMeo at demeo1@verizon.net. 


